
Dear Sarita, Many thanks for your e.mail. Unfortunately,despite all our efforts to save 

the Theatre Royal, the Vale Council planning committee agreed to allow a planning 

application for the site submitted by Hafod Housing to be passed.As a result of this,the 

theatre building will now be demolished to make way for an extra care housing 

facility.This was an extremely dissapointing outcome for the Save Our Cinema 

Association group as a great deal of work had gone into our campaign,and  knowing 

interest had been shown from independent cinema operators to reopen the building.This 

is such a loss to the local community.Your help during our campaign was very much 

appreciated.     Regaards,Paul. 
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